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First name: Kathryn

Last name: Summers

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings.

I'm writing to communicate my strong support for the Pactola Reservoir/Rapid Creek Watershed WITHDRAWAL,

and to ask that you expedite sending the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.

It's so important - for everyone - that we protect our sacred lands and water.

Thank you for taking my letter to heart and under consideration.

Sincerely,

Kathryn L Summers

 


